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About
Join community college board members

from around the state for this one-day
training opportunity at Chemeketa

Community College's beautiful Eola Event
Center in Salem. The training will once

again be held on a Saturday, and you're
invited to join your colleagues for dinner

the night before. 

SATURDAY
07 SEPTEMBER,

2024
DETAILS & HOTEL INFO

Chemeketa Community College
Eola Event Center
215 Doaks Ferry Road NW, Salem, OR 

www.occa17.com/board-training

Morning: Learn about how OCCA
supports board members, presidents
and colleges in Oregon, the future of

OCCA and its services, and meet new
OCCA Executive Director Dr. Abby Lee!

Afternoon: Learn about how boards &
colleges can hold constructive dialogues

using civil discourse methods.


